epix

aplxtech, inc.
400 Wast 5050 North
Provo, UT 84604-5850

phone
801,223.5200

fex
801.223.6202

web
www.apbdech.com

May 15, 2000

Margaret Auer
University of Detroit Mercy

4001 W. McNichols road
PO Box 19900
Detroit, MT 48219-0900

Dear Ms. Auer:

As you may have been aware, Amenitech Library Services, Inc, was the
wholly owned subsidiary of Dynix, Corporation. Dynix Corporation was in
turn the wholly owned subsidiary of Ameritech Corporation. On December
15, 1999 Ameritech Corporation sold its interest in Dynix Corporation, and
thereby all of the sub-corporations of Dynix Corporation, to a group of
independent investors. The legal entties of Dynix Corporation and
Ameritech Library Services, Inc. still remain as they were. As part of the
condition of the sale the companies were not allowed to continue the use of
the Ameritech name. Therefore, effective January 21, 2000 Ameritech
Library Services, Inc. changed its name to epixtech, inc. Dynix Corporation’s
name remains unchanged.

The legal entity which was Ameritech Library Services, Inc. still rematns,
only under a different name. All contracts which were with Ameritech
Library Services, Inc. remain valid and enforceable against and by epixtech,
e, As the legal entity is the same there is no legal requirement for such
contracts to be assigned. In fact assignment would not be possible as one
cannot realistically assign a contract to the same company with which the
contract is already held. The most that should occur, if desired by you, is an
amendment simply indicating that henceforth all references to the name of
Ameritech Library Services, Inc. in a given contract are to be replaced by
gpixtech mc. In realty all that is needed is that you note the name change for
your records.

I hope this has answered any questions you may have had.
Sincerely,

ate Noerr
Vice President of Sales and Marketing



